
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

DISCO 
 

The School Council have decided to arrange discos for children in Years 1 to 6.  To allow 

children to get ready for the disco, each disco will start at 4.00pm and finish at 5.15pm.  The 

School Council will provide a drink and some crisps for each child.  Tickets are £3.00 and will be 

available from your child’s teacher a week before their disco.  Money raised will go towards 

installing a Perspex viewing section on the bridge over the pond. 

 

Please see below for the date of each year group. 

 

Y1 4th November 

Y2 5th November 

Y3 6th November  

Y4 7th November 

Y5 11th November  

Y6 14th November 

 

All children will have to be collected at the double doors in the link corridor – no children 

(including Year 6) will be allowed to leave by themselves. 

 

We hope you will all be able to come along to your disco. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

